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American Model United Nations Conference Preparation Newsletter 

Position Paper Deadline Has Passed 

 

Greetings from the AMUN Secretariat. This email is to inform you that the deadline for submission                

of position papers has passed. A big thank you to all schools that met this deadline. Your papers will                   

be made available for online viewing by all Conference participants after a review by the AMUN                

Secretariat. 

 

If you missed the deadline, your school can still continue to submit position papers in advance of                 

Conference until 5 p.m. CT on 13 November, but you will not be eligible for a position paper award.                   

We still ​strongly encourage that your delegation submit position papers as they can help all               

participants get an idea of the shape of debate before the simulations begin. 

 

Technical Problems with Submitting Your Position Paper? 

 

If you were unable to submit your position papers by the deadline because of a technical error on                  

our website, please contact ​mail@amun.org​ immediately for assistance.  

 

Credential Submission is Now Open 

 

All schools are encouraged to submit the names of their participants, along with the committee on                

which each person will be seated, in advance of the AMUN Conference. All credentials received via                

the ​submission form by end-of-day on Thursday, 21 November, will be processed and printed              

before registration begins. Your group’s credentials will be waiting at registration for your approval.              

Pre-submission of credentials is an essential element to qualify for ​express registration​. Please view              

our ​email on credentials​ for instructions. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mail@amun.org
https://www.amun.org/credentials/
https://www.amun.org/express-reg
https://www.amun.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/08-Credentials.pdf


Questions, Comments or Concerns? 

 

 

All school communications are posted to our website as they are sent. This provides you with an                 

easy way to reference previous communications as needed. Please visit ​Conference Mailings at any              

time to review these important updates.  

  

If you have any questions about this email, please contact us directly at ​mail@amun.org and we will                 

be happy to help. As always, if you are no longer the primary contact for your school’s Model UN                   

club or class, please contact us at ​mail@amun.org with updated contact information or fill out our                

Change of Address/Contact​ form online. 

 

Good Luck on Your Preparations, 

 

 

Brianne E. Reeves Shannon L. Dunn 

2019 Secretary-General AMUN Executive Director 

 

 

Follow us on ​Facebook​ and ​Twitter​ for Conference updates and  

United Nations news and content.  
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